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Please return your bottles by June 9th, in the Church Office 

PROUD OF ALL OF OUR GRADUATES!!!! 
 Piedmont First Baptist Church 

105 North Main St. 
Piedmont, AL 36272 

Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 
Mark Steward 256-343-5373 
Ben Singleton 256-310-0650 

May 19, 2019 
 

 
 

“ONLY JESUS” YOUTH SUNDAY 
 
 

Welcome     Michael Ingram  
 
                                   Only Jesus Video 
 
Worship  “Oceans” 
           “Reckless Love” 
 
 
Speaker:     Ty Franklin 
 
 
Offering Prayer    Sean Smith 
 

“Just Be Held” 
 

SENIOR RECOGNITION 
 

Prayer Over Seniors    Wesley Holbrooks 
 

YOUTH DRAMA 
 
 

Speaker:     Brock Woodard 
 

“Only Jesus” 
 
 

Announcements 
 
 
CLOSING PRAYER    Tyler Grimes  

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, May 19th 

 Sunday School  9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 
             Youth Sunday and Senior Recognition 

 Baccalaureate Service for PHS @ 2:00 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, May 21st 

 Sr. Adult Choir 9:30 a.m. 

 GRMC Goody Bags & Lunch 

  Graduation, Spring Garden 5:00 p.m. at 

 Gadsden State, Centre location 

Wednesday, May 22nd 

   Bible Study 6:00 p.m. Fellowship Hall 

 Youth 3rd floor 6:00 p.m. 

 Choir @ 7:00 p.m. 
Thursday, May 23rd 

 Graduation, PHS 7:00 p.m. @ the 

 Field of Champions 

Sunday, May 26th 
 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

No Evening Service, “Happy Memorial Day” 

May 19th-May 26th 

 

 Babies:  Suzi Donaldson, Jamie & Andrew Maddox 

Toddlers 1: Madison Blackerby, Jennifer Parris 

 2’s & 3’s:       Jane & Ken Minton 

 4 yr. old:                 Combine with 5yr. Old. 

 5 yr. old:         Gail Pointer, Diane Marshall 

 Security:                 Doug Rosser, Ted Acker 

 Children’s Church: Tyler & Whitney Grimes 

 Babies:  Melissa Pope, Meagan Morrow 

Toddlers 1: Jeff & Holly Williams 

2’S & 3’s: Amanda & Mike Harrell 

4 yr. old:                  combine with 5 yr old. 

5 yr. old:  Carrie Yakely & Brandi Todd 

Security:  Phillip Kirk, Larry Moss 

Children’s Church: Brian & Donna Bryant 

May 20th 
Missie Bostick 
Sydney Ford 

Caden Compton 
Payton Smith 

May 21st 
Barry Bradford 
Patty Clemons 

May 22nd 
Curtis Cardwell 
Neil Compton 
Lee Pentecost 

May 24th 
Eloise Reed 

Brody Bostick 
May 25th 

Mac Singleton 
Ashley Nelson 

 
 
 
 

SUNDAY,  May 19th 

SUNDAY,  May 26th 

SUNSHINE CLUB 
 

Please remember 
that our Sunshine 

Club will not meet on 
the 1st Tuesday in 
June because VBS 
will be going on.  
We will meet on  

Tuesday, June 11, 
2019 at 11:00 a.m. 

We encourage you to 
make a note of this 

change. 
As usual I will send 
reminder cards the  

previous week. 
Thank you. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

 
 
 
 

PBC Food Distribution! 
On Saturday, June 15th will be 
First Baptist Church’s  chance 
to pass out food to the clients of 
Piedmont Benevolence Center. 
In the past our Church has  
always responded in a mighty 
way to serve. Please put this 
date in your calendar as a  
reminder . Remember those 
who help empty the freezers 
and coolers need to be there 
around 7:00 a.m.. All others 
will need to be there by 8:00 
a.m. to find out where you will 
work.  Thank you all so much. 
  Sandy 

STUART CALVERT  
 

The Stuart Calvert Group will 
be meeting May 21st at 6:30 

p.m. in the home of Ann 
Young. If you have any  

questions, please contact Ann. 

From the pages of the  
“Little Flock” 

  
The following article in THE POST 

(May 15, 1885) spoke of the  
Spiritual growth of the “Little 

Flock” under Rev. Harris’ care: 
 

Rev. George D. Harris preached at 
the Baptist church on Saturday 
night and Sunday morning. The 
audience on Sunday was quite 

large. Just here we might say that 
this church is beginning to witness 
a season of prosperity. During the 
last three conference meetings, the 
church has added about twenty to 

its membership. It also has a  
Splendid Sabbath School. We are 
satisfied that its membership and 
spiritual strength will continue to 

increase while it remains under the 
pastoral charge of Rev. G.D.  

Harris. Rev. P.H. Brewster filled 
the pulpit on Sunday night and 
preached an excellent sermon. 

BABY BOTTLE BOOMERANG 
 

If you haven't done so, please 
pick up your baby bottle and fill 

it up. This is to support Sav A 
Life Organization. They do so 
much for women in counseling 

and helping those who need 
items for their baby. We will  

collect the bottles on June 9th. 
Spread the word and fill up your 
bottle and return to the Church 

Office. Thank you PFBC. 
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